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Managed Care Organization (MCO) Changes  

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is pleased to announce that Health Plan of Nevada 
and Anthem BCBS PP (Partnership Plan) have been awarded contracts to provide managed care services to 
Medicaid TANF/CHAP and Nevada Check Up recipients in urban Washoe and urban Clark counties.  

Health Plan of Nevada and Anthem BCBS PP will begin providing all regular Managed Care 
Organization (MCO) services, including dental, to recipients on Nov. 1, 2006.  

First Health Services Corporation will continue to administer prior authorizations and provider 
reimbursements for Fee for Service (FFS) recipients.  

If you have any questions about the new MCOs, please call the DHCFP Business Lines Unit at (775) 
684-3692. With your support, transition to the new MCOs will be smooth and successful. On behalf of the 
DHCFP, thank you for your assistance in this endeavor.  

Please click here for answers to recipient questions regarding MCOs.  

 
 

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/notification_20060928.pdf

